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   Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org  September 16th, 2021 

 An Important Circular for School Transport 
 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0039 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Greetings and hope you all are safe and in good health. 

This is to inform you that we are in a process to start school transport services depending upon the 

fulfillment of the necessary terms and conditions: - 

1.     As per the SOP school buses will run with 50% of the total capacity. 

2.   To cope with the extra expenses due to COVID 19, there will be a small hike (approx. rupees 300-400 

pm) in school transport fees. 

3.     In 1st phase one bus will start from Nishatpura covering on route stops. 

4.     It’s an optional service and will be provided on pay and avail basis. 

  

Interested parents are requested to approach the school office tomorrow (17/09/2021) between 9 am to 

1 pm for completing the rest of the formalities. 

 

For any enquiry, please contact Mr. Nitin Jaiswal (Transport Incharge) – 9575713659 

*School may terminate transportation services at any point in view of the State Govt. Guidelines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                     
             With Best Regards 

             Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

             Principal 
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